



November 9, 2010

## Dear Michael:

I am pleased to inform you that you have been selected as the recipient of the 2010 USTA Middle States Jr. Team Tennis Coordinator of the Year award. This in turn puts you as a candidate for The Janet Louer National Organizer of the Year Award. That award is presented to an individual who delivers USTA Jr. Team Tennis to their community and embodies the true meaning of having a positive impact on children. The award is named after Janet Louer, an individual who was instrumental in the development of junior tennis during her lifetime. This prestigious honor recognizes the outstanding contributions you have made to tennis both on and off the court this past year.

You and one guest are will be invited to the Awards luncheon and awards ceremony tentatively scheduled for February 26th. The awards ceremony is one of the highlights of the Middle States Annual Meeting. You will receive more information later in the year.

Nathaniel Harrison at USTA Middle States will follow up with you and your family to make all of the appropriate arrangements. Nathaniel can be contacted via telephone at (610) 935-5000 ext. 223, or e-mail at harrison@ms.usta.com.

Again, Michael, we extend our congratulations on your many accomplishments in tennis in 2010. Sincerely,

Kasey Connors USTA Middle States Community Tennis Manager